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Aadhaar Digitisation

For proper monitoring of progress, BRLPS (Jeevika) has been focusing heavily on digitization at all

levels. It has been observed that most of the indicators are not being digitized timely and therefore,

reports are not being generated through MIS. As of now, the CBOs profiles (SHG, VO and CLF) are

being digitized  on regular  basis,  whereas,  pace of  digitization of  Aadhaar  data  is  slow.  Aadhaar

digitization has been a mandate given by NRLM for SHG Members.

Districts will  take Aadhaar digitization drive from 1st Dec 22 to 31st Dec 22. DPMs will  ensure to

involve District and Block staffs to coordinate with identified Cadres in this process. In the month of

Dec22, the target for Aadhaar digitization is 20 Lacs SHG members.  

The district team has to ensure the given timeline:

DPMs have to ensure that the data is regularly punched and follow-up with blocks is conducted on

daily  basis.  The  reports  of  digitization  will  be  refreshed  daily  in  the  evening.  For  any  technical

assistance, MIS team at SPMU will extend required support to the districts.

             

       (Rahul Kumar)

          Chief Executive Officer-cum-Mission Director

Bihar Rural Livelihoods Promotion Society

Copy to:

1. Director, OSD,AO.CFO

2. All PCs, SPMs, SFMs, AFMs and PMs

3. All DPMs

4. IT Section

Sl. No. Activities Timeline

1 Aadhaar Digitisation of 20 lacs SHG members across State. 31st December, 2022
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